
Chairman No Hi Pak made an inspection of the heating pump installation site at 
The Ocean Resort. 
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The chairman of the board of the Tongil Group Foundation No Hi Pak visited The Ocean Resort in the 
city of Yeosu for three days and two nights this past October 20-22. With main purpose of the visit the 
discussion of pending decisions and various minor issues at the ocean hotel, and receiving operations 
reports from the management on the first half of the year for the hotel, which is located in Hwayang 
province, Yeosu city, the chairman's visit followed a busy schedule. 
 

 
 
One key event in the visit was, the chairman’s personal inspection of the heating pump which has been 
recently installed. The chairman reminded everyone firmly that their work should be focused on 
efficiently conserving energy and saving money. 


